
From:   Gil Estrella   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 14, 2012

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0213-EX-ST-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Reference Information from OET email:
Applicant:                 General Dynamics C4S
File Number: 0213-EX-ST-2012
Correspondence Reference Number: 16426
Date of Original Email:                 03/14/2012

Attention:  Mr. Young

In response to your email, you are correct that the upper frequency band should have been entered as
1755 ? 1850 MHz instead of 1750 ? 1850 MHz.   That was an entry error on my part.

Thanks for bringing this to my attention.  Please let me know if you have any other questions.  I would
also appreciate whatever can be done to expedite this request as we are quickly approaching the
scheduled date.

Thank you very much.

Regards,   
Gil Estrella

GENERAL DYNAMICS   
C4 Systems   
8201 E. McDowell Rd. M/S H2550   
Scottsdale, AZ  85252   
Phone: 480-441-3725
Email: Gil.Estrella@gdc4s.com


